
Any publications or forms on this website are for informational and educational purposes only. Nothing contained within this website or on any 

publications or forms found therein is intended to be legal or dental advice. Accordingly, Dentists Choice makes no representations regarding 

the correctness or completeness of the aforementioned content and accepts no liability for any injury or damage that may arise from its use by 

persons viewing this website. Any person viewing this website should direct any specific legal or dental questions to a competent attorney or 

dental professional. In addition, the information contained within this website or on any publications or forms found therein may contain or refer 

to matters which are outside the scope of your insurance policy, and such information and materials do not create or imply the existence of 

coverage. Every insured should consult its insurance policy for the specific terms and conditions of coverage. 

 
 

 

 

Date __________________                                                                                            Certified_____________  

Dear________________________ 

 

As discussed earlier, I have consistently advised that before initiating any treatment, it is necessary to 

obtain medical clearance from your primary care physician and to consult with a periodontist (Gum 

specialist). This will enable us to develop a comprehensive treatment plan to restore your oral health.  

To date you have not taken any steps to proceed forward. 

Per our office policy, we are sending this formal letter terminating our dentist-patient relationship as of 

(date). 

Your well-being is our priority, so we are informing you that your current oral health condition poses 

significant risk to your cardiac condition, overall health, and to your ability to chew. Please seek dental care 

as soon as possible.  

You can find a dentist online or by searching the American Dental Association website- “Find a dentist” 

section, friends/family referral, your primary care physician, or online search. 

We will be available for emergency dental care for 30 days from the date of this letter. 

We will be glad to furnish a copy of your records upon receipt of your signed written request and the 

nominal fee of ___________________ covering our administrative cost. 

 

Sincerely, 

[ Dentist’s name] 

[ Practice Name] 

 


